
Welcome to the  

Walking School Bus! 
We are very excited to have your child walking on the bus this year!  The Walking School 

Bus (WSB) Program is funded by the Ottawa Student Transportation Authority (OSTA) and 
administered by the Ottawa Safety Council (OSC). 

Bekah is the new Leader for Robert Bateman WSB.  It is important that your child meet the 
WSB Leader at the designated stops and times.   

Here is what Bekah has to say about the Walking School Bus Program: 

Important!  If your child is ill or won’t be walking with the bus – please contact your WSB 
Leader ASAP to let them know! 

We hope your child has a fun time on the Walking School Bus and great school year!  

Should you have any questions or concerns – please feel free to call the Program Manager 
at the Ottawa Safety Council at 613-238-1513, ext. 225. 

Happy Walking! 

 

 

 

Hello families! My name is Rebekah Belyea, but please call 
me Bekah (everyone does). I am 22 years old, and am the 
new leader of the walking school bus. I currently work at 

the local SportChek as a clothing associate and am a 
recent graduate of the Recreation and Leisure Services 

program at Algonquin College. I hope to one day work in 
local community centres for community programming for 

people of all ages, and would like to be a published 
author. Fun fact, my favourite sports are swimming and 

ultimate frisbee, and I love riding my bike! 

 

Bekah Belyea 
613-808-0904 

 

 
 


